
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Sell, Dr. Kearn, Mr. O’Connell, and Ms. Brewington, 
 
I appreciate the time and effort that the members of ACTPIS and RDAS Leadership Councils 
took to discuss and provide me with a list of recommendations for new faculty positions for 
the 2016-2017 academic year.  
 
I am pleased to inform you that I have accepted your recommendations and have approved 
the following faculty positions for recruitment: 
 

• Math 
• Physics 
• English 
• History 
• Reading 
• CIS – Cyber Security 
• Geography 
• Life Science 

 
I have informed the VP, Academic Affairs of my decision.  Please move forward for the 
recruitment for these faculty positions.   
 
Thank you kindly for your leadership in this process, and please convey my thanks to each 
of the members of the Councils.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wolde-Ab Isaac, Ph.d. 
 
 
C:  Ms. Martha Arellano, HR Liaison 

Ms. Patricia Avila, Dean of Instruction, CTE 
Ms. Mazie L. Brewington 
Dr. Tammy Kearn, Interim Dean of Instruction, LHSS 

        Mr. Kevin Mayse, Chair, APC 
        Ms. Virginia McKee-Leone, Acting VP, Academic Affairs 

Dr. Mark Sellick, Senate President 
 

 


